Millville Free Public Library Trustee Meeting March 5, 2020

Present: Lynn Foley, Colleen Curis, Jim Mullaly, Pam Thistle, Pam

Maloney, Colleen Anderson

Secretary's Report: Accepted, see attached Treasury's Report: Accepted, see attached.

Correspondence: Librarian Report:

- Movie night is coming up March 13th from 5 to 8. Meg and Alyssa will both be working for this first one (at least) just in case. We are thinking of asking the Friends Group to purchase a popcorn machine for this and any other event the library might have. Pam M priced on Amazon and they run around \$100. Pizza will be purchased from next door.
- We have been given permission to pass out paper flyers at the elementary school! We can plan on making 200 copies for each announcement.
- The Community Read at the MES went really well. Colleen A had a great time.
- BOS meeting on March 16 at 7 to present the budget. Colleen A and Lynn will def attend.
- The Cultural council will be holding an event for all the people who have received grants this cycle. This will be held March 19 at the library.
- Pinterest tonight. 15 are signed up. Friends have already written a check for Joy.
- Jr Friends meeting is scheduled for Saturday March 7.
- Census info session is saturday March 14th. At 10 till 12
- Firearms safety class, Sat, March 28th 9 to 1. Please bake for this event! We will be getting the money for this event.
- Easter Egg hunt will be Sat April 11 from 1 to 3.
- The Town Spring Event will be held on May 23 starting at 2 and go into the evening. Vintage Village Appraisals experience will be held

to benefit the Library! We will be selling tickets for this. We need to attend the next organizational meeting Mar 11 at 6 at the Police Station. We will find out all the info then! We'd like the 2 Friends groups to participate too!

- Colleen A has not heard back from an email she sent to the principal of the MES about some summer reading ideas. Not sure if we should run a summer reading program if the school isn't involved. Pam M will try and set up a meeting with someone from the school to help organize some type of collaboration.
- The library has received a cultural council grant for John Root to present "Songbirds of the Northeast". May 16, Saturday, for this event. Not sure of the time.
- Mother's day tea? Maybe May 9th?
- May 2nd is the Toll Road organized by the Friends.
- Coronavirus some libraries have sent out notices that say "please don't come in if you're sick". Colleen A will NOT be able to work if the virus comes to town - at ALL! Pam M will post on the FaceBook page.
- Nothing yet from the prisoners about when they will be coming to paint and clean up.
- Dave M has done a lot of scanning and disposing of obsolete documents.
- Colleen A and Meg have contacted Geeks about the printer for the Chromebooks and they said they won't support the Chromebooks!?
 They sent a password but not sure what it means. Dave M and Tim F will try to figure it out this Saturday.

New Business:

- Pam M has asked Tim L from cable to come and do a short video about the library. Use it on social media to help with marketing of the library in preparing for the Town Meeting.
- We are out of water (bottled). The dispenser is leaking and needs to be checked before the next bottle is put on. Or possibly THROWN OUT because it hasn't been cleaned or maintained EVER. Put on hold for now.

• Lots and lots planned. See above!! Plus they will be taking over the bulletin board in the vestibule. Can't wait to see what they will accomplish.

Other:

• Lynn will call Steve Furno to organize a class on how to use the defibrillator at the library.

Next meeting will be March 5th at 4.